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Object to Proposal 
 
Congestion in this area is already an issue as can be seen by the closure of 
Saint Stephen hill and that has only been for a few days 
Drainage on this sites is not very good and extra piping will cause more risk of 
burst pipes then we already have  
Access is now a consideration as Road is small 
 




